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Regulatory Update - Philippines 
 

Philippines – Further Amending Section 2 of Memorandum 

Circular No. 03-05-2007 

 
On June 7th 2017, The National Telecommunication Commission (NTC) of Philippines 

published Memorandum Circular No. 03-06-2017, which updates Section 2 of Memorandum 

Circular No. 03-05-2007. Please see a summary of the modifications below: 

 

Type of SRD Frequency Band Maximum Field 

Strength / RF 

Output Power 
MC No. 03-05-2007 

 

MC No. 03-06-2017 

Non-specific Short 

Range 

Devices, Telemetry, 

Telecommand, Alarms, 

Data in General and 

Other Similar 

Applications. 

868.000 – 868.600 MHz 

868.700 – 869.200 MHz 

869.300 – 869.400 MHz  

869.700 – 870.000 MHz 

868.000 – 868.600 MHz 

868.700 – 869.200 MHz 

869.300 – 869.700 MHz  

869.700 – 870.000 MHz 

 

25 mW erp 

25 mW erp 

25 mW erp 

5 mW erp 

 

The main change is the widening of the 869.300 – 869.400MHz frequency band to 869.300 – 

869.700MHz for the category of SRD’s (Short Range Devices) as shown above. 

 

Memorandum Circular No. 03-06-2017 takes effect on 22nd June 2017. 

 

For additional information on the above article please contact: 

 

Rita Zhang 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: rita@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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